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20 January 2023
Dear Parents/Carers and Year 12 Students
UCAS Discovery East Midland Exhibition — Derby Arena — 17th March 2023

We are delighted to announce we will be taking our Year 12 students to the UCAS Discovery East Midlands
Exhibition at the Derby Arena on Friday 17th March 2023. This is an excellent event which we have taken our
students to annually and gives them a great opportunity to discover what is on offer for Post 18, collect some
information and talk to current students and representatives of universities they may be interested in.

We feel that this visit is an essential part of our Higher Education programme and is extremely valuable for Year
12 students considering their options at Post 18. There will be representatives from all UK & Ireland Universities
present alongside Higher Apprenticeship providers and colleges.

This is a great way for our students to start off their Post 18 research and we strongly encourage all students to
participate and attend this event.

We have already secured our school slot for the event so whilst further information can be found here please do
not need to book a ticket on this link.

We will be travelling by coach to Derby Arena, departing from our Campus at 9.30am and returning at
approximately 1.30pm in time for students to go home via their usual transport arrangements.

We suggest you take a packed lunch and a drink with you, we may be back for lunchtime at school but this

cannot be guaranteed. It is also handy to take a bag to carry all of the prospectuses and information you have
collected from the universities.

There will be a small charge for transportation to and from Derby Arena of £9.00 and payment can be made
through Arbor Trips. The deadline for payment is 15th March 2023, subject to availability. Spaces are limited and

allocated on a first come, first served basis.

For those students with a bursary, it may be possible to subside this trip. If you wish to apply to use your bursary
please email post16(@brookvalegroby.com before you book your place.

Yours sincerely
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Michelle Cheadle
Head of Post 16
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